Future of Downtown Venice Survey

Concepts for downtown streets, parking and traffic

In advance of a Venice City Council special meeting at 10 a.m. Friday, Jan. 13 to discuss the

future of the downtown area, city staff is requesting input from the public. Thanks to voter approval
of the Road Bond in November, the city is currently in the process of reconstructing the aging
downtown streets, curbing and sidewalks. It has been suggested that the city take this opportunity
to make significant changes to downtown. Please provide your input on the concepts mentioned
below and include any additional ideas you may have to enhance our charming downtown area.
Please complete this survey by Tuesday, Jan. 10.Thank you for your valuable input.

1. Should Venice Avenue downtown be reduced to one lane in each direction, with angled parking?

Q Yes
() No

Additional Comments:

2. Should Miami Avenue downtown be converted to a one-way road with angled parking?

() Yes
Q No

Additional Comments:




3. Should Tampa Avenue downtown be converted to a one-way road with angled parking?
Yes

No

Additional Comments

4. Should Venice Avenue downtown be converted to a walking mall, closing it to vehicular traffic?
Yes

No

Additional Comments:

5. Should the median on Venice Avenue downtown be narrowed to widen the sidewalk on the south side,
which would require removal of the tall Washingtonia palms?

Yes

No

Additional Comments:

6. Should the downtown area be left as is, with just upgrades to existing roads and sidewalks?
Yes

No

Additional Comments:
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